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Dear Clerk of the Board,

Please fund our Arts.

I have been part of Rubicon Theatre Youth Productions for many years and I also was in a
Main Stage Production of A Christmas Carol for 2 seasons.

I have gained so much confidence and had many fun filled experiences as part of Rubicon. I've
met friends, who I wouldn't have met because they traveled to the theatre from other parts of
Ventura or other towns entirely.

 I truly appreciate having such a gem in our county and love the fact that we can see
professional theatre on our doorstep.

Our town and county is a wonderful place to live and for people to visit.
Having a vibrant theatre community adds greatly to the appeal - it's another reason to live and
visit here!

I've appreciated being part of many local performing arts venues during my childhood and
beyond.
Such places are:
Rubicon Theatre, PTYA Ventura, Ventura College, Skyway Players Camarillo, and Conejo
Players Thousand Oaks.

Kind regards,

Neirin Winter, Actor and City of Ventura Resident
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